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Unity Student Council: 
Attending the Fall Leadership Conference  

Numerous members and student 
leaders attended the Wisconsin 
Association of Student Council’s 
Region 1 Fall Leadership Tour. 
During their time, they were 
lucky enough to hear from 
keynote speaker, Melvin Adams, 
who is a former member of the 
Harlem Globetrotters. Amongst 
other topics, his primary focus 
was having the Student Council 
leaders from all of the Region 1 
school consider what type of 
legacy they will leave as student 
leaders. During their time, they 
also had an incredible 

opportunity to spend time with 
other district teams and share 
ideas, learn about various 
programs, and build strong 
connections. The High School 
Student Council has been 
incredible over the past 5 years, 
and the guidance and leadership 
they gain from being a part of 
such an excellent organization is 
tremendous. They have strong 
Council leaders, and they receive 
quality training and experiences 
under the leadership of Mrs. 
Wilhelm, the Student Council 
Advisor. Keep it up! 

Prior to the winter break, Unity School District 
implemented a new social media page committed to 
providing consistent, quality communication for all of 
the High School and Middle School athletics. Parents 
and community members alike can view the page to 
find out weekly events, game times, locations, new 
programming opportunities, and occasionally there 

will be information regarding youth athletics as well. 
The primary focus is to create a “one-stop-shopping” 
experience for all things Unity Athletics. For sport-
specific information and team highlights, parents and 
community members are encouraged to like and 
follow the team pages directly. If you haven’t yet 
checked out the Unity Athletics page, do so soon! 

Exciting Events 
Check out the Unity Website 
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What’s New?- The Unity Athletics Page 
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Students in Mr. Lee’s Cabinetmaking 
class have been working hard on their 
beautiful cabinetry projects. In this 
class, students learn numerous 
cutting and joint techniques for 
various styles and cabinet products. 

The Unity Powerlifting Club has 
started their competition season. 
Several of the competitors have 
already qualified for the state 
tournament with excellent lifts from 
their first competition! 

The Unity Girls Basketball team 
shared some laughs over the 
holiday break with an Ugly Sweater 
contest during one of their practices. 
There were some tremendously 
terrible sweaters!  

The Unity Boys Basketball team has 
been enjoying team dinners with some 
great support from parents and 
community members. Each week, the 
shares a fun meal and enjoys the time 
before a game. 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
The Unity HS Wrestling team is 
excited for a few awesome changes 
happening this year. Gym 2 will be 
the home for Unity Wrestling. With 
a brand new wrestling mat, 
spotlight, and a strong team, it will 
be an exciting year! 5 


